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President’s Message 

You teach me, I forget. You show me, I remember. You involve me, I understand. 

― Edward O. Wilson 

When we involve ourselves in matters for which we have a passion then we elevate 

our ability to forge a legacy of note from which springs the reward for our                

contribution.   

This year, 2018 is the year that we just might win the fight to get mental health     

counselors on the roles as Medicare Providers.  Our own Representative Vern          

Buchanan has introduced legislation that is far reaching and yet at the same time     

concise in it’s mandates for change.  HR 5531, The Opioid Emergency Response Act 

includes the same language in HR 3032 and S 1879, The Mental Health Access Improvement Act of 2017.   

While in Washington DC April 17- April 19 to attend a dedication of a memorial in Arlington Cemetery, I was able to 

sit down with 2 members of Senator Marco Rubio’s staff to discuss Medicare.  Not only did I present our argument to 

co-sponsor S 1879, we spoke to the meeting’s objective and that is for Senator Rubio to sponsor the Senate version of 

the House bill introduced by Representative Buchanan.   

Here is how you get involved.  It’s the power of ONE, many ONE’s.   

Goal:  Achieve Medicare Billing Status. 

Objective:  Persuade Senators Rubio and Nelson to introduce the Senate Version of HR 5531, the Opioid Emergency 

Response Act.   

Tasks:  Each and EVERY FMHCA member contact each of these senators by E-mail, Social Media, AND by phone.  

Each Senator has several offices located throughout Florida and are staffed by personnel whose job it is to advise each of 

the pattern of messages posted or voice mails left.   

It only takes a few minutes to do a search for Senator Rubio and Nelson.  You will find links to social media, how to 

leave an email, and office phone numbers.  Take note of how close you are to one of their offices.  Call them, or better 

yet, pay a visit and advocate for introducing the mirror bill to Buchanan’s and to co-sponsor S 1879.   

Scripts are available and it is strongly recommended that each of us adapt the language to suit 

your area.  Personal stories are good, keep them concise and to the point. 

FMHCA, to date, has been on the cutting edge of the Medicare issue.  We are well-known 

movers and shakers and this is reflected in the progress being made toward our objective.  

Let’s keep up 

the              

momentum! 

 

 

 

Louise Sutherland-Hoyt, 

LMHC, CCMHC, NCC, 

 

Louise discusses: gov't relations  

committee, legislative action;  

              presidency click here to listen  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l5jRfLBM-bs&feature=youtu.be
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Our growing membership leads me to believe you realize 

FMHCA is dedicated to your progress in the State of  Florida.  

We are already looking forward to our 2019 Annual Conference. 

It will be held in Lake Mary, Florida at the Orlando Marriott - 

Lake Mary (the same hotel this year's conference was held at).  

Quick reminder call for presenters is going on now!  Deadline to 

submit is JULY 1 

Each year millions of Americans face the reality of living with a 

mental illness. During May,  FMHCA and the rest of the country 

are raising awareness of mental health. Each year we fight     

stigma, provide support, educate the public and advocate for   

policies that support people with mental illness and their        

families.  

 

I encourage you all get involved in any of FMHCA' committees, 

let your voice be heard, join a chapter as a local member and see 

firsthand how association efforts can benefit your career, your 

client base, and your scope of knowledge. Take advantage of our 

webinar series in order to strengthen your professional identity, 

and get to know the leaders within our organization. Make      

connections in your community and beyond by getting to know 

your local chapter presidents and local mental health advocates. 

Join a local chapter in order to support the community at large, 

your future depends on it! 

 

As clinicians I encourage you to get involved,  this is a very      

political and economically challenged time and we understand 

the stressors that clinicians are facing however 

in order to make rather create change it’s im-

portant that you be a change agent and join 

FMHCA .  

Sincerely, 

Darlene Silvernail PhD, LMHC, CAP 

Executive Director 
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Early Bird Rates Happening Now until   

November 1st,  2018 

Click Here To Register 

https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/event-2789766


Calling all members! 

I realize it is long overdue, but I am finally getting down to 

the nitty-gritty of developing an ethics committee and a 

clearly defined ethics policy.  I need your help! 

When I was first assigned the role of Ethics Committee 

Chair (All the way back to we when Darlene Silvernail was 

President), I thought, “Great!  That sounds like as much 

fun as a poke in the eye with a pointed stick!” 

 Then, I thought that maybe I should try to make 

ethics fun and interesting.  So I taught several ethics semi-

nars and Law & Rules.  Lo and behold the comments were 

mostly, “This was fun and interesting!”  Turns out it 

worked.  So I am looking to continue the trend, and inte-

grate it into the ongoing policies. 

 Consequently, I am inviting any of you out there 

who might be interested to join us on the Ethics          

Committee.   

What have we done so far?  We have set up an ethics hot-

line process to assist LMHC’s, their supervisors and super-

visors in agency employment in dealing with problems they 

encounter in their practices of Mental Health Counseling. 

1. Goals moving forward: 

2. Grow membership — Using Ethics consults to bring 

in new members. 

3.   Grow the financial status of the organization — 

While we are non-profit organization, it takes money to 

run the    organization and move the profession ahead. 

4. Form an ethics committee 

5. Develop an ethics policy and integrate it into the  by-

laws 

6. Develop a manual for ethics consults —  

7. Standardization 

8. Empowering model 

9. Establish a uniform process 

10. Minimize liability 

11. Develop Standardization of Documentation Format 

12. Consistent performance Policies for ethics calls 

13. Do training to conduct the call format 

14. Build a group and gather input 

15. Establish protocol for future Ethics Committees 

and Assist the Membership 

16. Quality assurance 

17. Develop policy/protocol for dealing with prob-

lems regarding Board Membership 

 

Watch the video to hear me discuss some of these: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eBALxlU7R6E

&feature=youtu.be 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MICHAEL G. HOLLER, M.A., N.C.C., C.F.M.H.E., 

C.C.C.E., L.M.H.C.  

Licensed Mental Health Counselor #3670, State of 

Florida 

Certified Clinical Mental Health Counselor #476234 

Certified Forensic Mental Health Evaluator, #000049 

Certified Family & County Mediator, #15533CF, 

State of Florida 

Certified Child Custody Evaluator #618 

National Certified Counselor #29912 

Parenting Coordinator 

Qualified Clinical Supervisor 

Ethics Committee Goals and Recruitment 
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It is with a heavy heart that FMHCA says farewell to colleague and friend, Jill Isaacson. Our thoughts 

and prayers go to her family. She will be irrefutably missed by all those whose lives she’s touched. 

Memorial donations may be made in her honor to the Heil Luthringer Foundation for MS 

(www.empowermenteducation.org); Parkinson's Association of  Southwest Florida, in honor of  her 

father (pasfi.org); or the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (afsp.org), in honor of  

her work at FGCU. Condolences may be left in Jill's online guestbook at www.yourtribute.com. Her 

obituary is below. 

"Jill Isaacson (LMHC) died unexpectedly on Friday March 9, 2018 while   recovering from surgery. 

Jill, the president of  Gulf  Coast Mental Health Counselors was born on July 8, 1957 in Bellmore, 

New York to Fred and Myrna Hacker. She graduated from Miami Beach Senior High School in 1975 

and earned a bachelor’s degree in business administration from the University of  Miami in 1978.    

After graduation she moved to Naples where she had a successful career in marketing, medical office 

management and consulting with medical practices. Always having an interest in what makes people 

tick after raising her family she returned to school to obtain a master’s degree in Mental Health 

Counseling from Florida Gulf  Coast University. 

After graduation Jill worked at the Counseling and Psychological Services center at FGCU for      

thirteen years. She was especially known for coordinating the annual CAPS continuing education 

workshop. Jill brought leaders in the counseling field to southwest Florida to educate students and 

clinicians. 

Jill had many passions. One that was closest to her heart was the Gulf  Coast Mental Health       

Counselors. Under her leadership the organization grew   bringing informative quarterly CEU      

programs to the local mental health community. 

While her professional life gave her much meaning it was family and friends that was the true center 

of  her life. The love of  her life was Dan, her husband.   

Anyone who saw them together witnessed their love for 

each other. Her other loves were her sons Adam and Jason, 

their wives Sara and Ann Marie, her grandchildren Jack, 

Claire and Charlotte, her mother, Myrna and her “sister of  

heart” Debbie and last but not least her precious dog, Max. 

She was preceded in death by her father, Fred and brother, 

Kenneth.  

A bright star was extinguished much too soon but her spirit 

will remain in our hearts. 

 

 



 

FMHCA is seeking Graduate Students and Registered Interns to contribute 

monthly articles for our newsletter.  This is a wonderful opportunity to share 

your point of view and your journey to licensure with others while getting pro-

fessional  exposure.  We're looking specifically for articles that will you're your 

peers navigate the journey to graduation and licensure - study tips, resources, 

how-tos... there are so many relevant topics worthy of investigation and dis-

cussion.   

Submit an Article Here 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi2mNWD5cLTAhVGRCYKHS83Bp4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fphiladelphiadance.org%2Fdancejournal%2Fabout-us%2Fwrite-for-us%2Fwriters-wanted-edited%2F&psig=AFQjCNG7LTNAqU4tk
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QY3QFZ3
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Develop Your Plan of Action – Writing & Speaking (part 4/5) 

People do business with people they know, like and trust.  This series is about taking action on your goals: to get 
noticed; gain credibility and likability; and earn their trust.  Each self-promotion strategy highlighted will give you 
an opportunity to do what it takes to achieve your goals. 

WRITING & SPEAKING STRATEGY 

People need to know, like, and trust you in order to do business with you.  For that to happen, they must know who 
you are and what you do.  You can gain a lot of credibility and trust by becoming an “expert” in their eyes.   

If you are writing and talking about things that are critical to your target market, you will be an expert in their 
eyes.  Writing and speaking provide great opportunities for you to get noticed by your target market. 

Benefit to you:  Writing and Speaking leverage your marketing time, money, and efforts.  You’ll get the chance to 
create something and use it over and over again to educate and support your target market 

Benefit to them:  They get great and helpful information.  They also get the opportunity to get to know someone 
(YOU) who can really help them with their urgent needs, compelling desires, and biggest problems.  They feel 
acknowledged, validated, and understood  

Action plan  

(This week): 

Identify 2 topics that can help your target market solve one of their biggest problems or concerns.  Be sure you 
choose topics by listening to them – don’t give them what you THINK they need – find out what they really need 

Outline an article, post, and/or talk that you can use in print and in person (or video) 

Tease out the content using the outline (to help you stay on point) 

(Next week) 

Reach out to 3 places to offer your writing or your talk.  (blogs, newsletters, doctor’s offices, in-services for 
schools and/or agencies, etc.) 

Let them know your desire to help them with an article or talk 

Give them an idea of your topics and see if they might be helpful 

Find out how to further tweak the content to meet their specific needs 

Once you get a “yes”, prepare your content for delivery.   

The nice thing about preparing content for your Writing or Speaking is that you can use it (even in bits and pieces) 
over and over again.  For example, if you decide to do a mental health newsletter for a pediatrician’s office, you 
can take it all over town!  Recycle and reuse your content to make the most of your efforts. 

REMEMBER:  A goal without action is just a dream.  Now is your chance to show yourself just what you’re will-
ing to do, to get what you say you want!   

Deb Legge, PhD CRC LMHC 

DrLegge@gmail.com 

Deborah A. Legge, PhD, CRC, LMHC, is a nationally known private practice expert 
who specializes in helping entrepreneurial therapists grow their practices, including a 
special focus on how to create growth with private pay clients. For over twenty-two 
years, she has maintained a highly successful clinical practice and a coaching practice 
that has helped thousands of clinicians fill their appointment books using her proven 
success strategies. Building a successful private-pay private practice can be a big 
challenge, but you are not alone.  Go to:  www.privatepaypractice.com  for her all-
new free training, Market Magnets: How to Fill Your Book with Private Pay Cli-
ents… And End Your Insurance Struggles for Good 
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Smoking rates are lowering across the nation thanks to growing 

understanding of tobacco’s negative health effects. However, 

some populations are still smoking at high rates—rates higher 

than ever occurred in the general population (CDC, 2015). People 

living with mental illnesses, living with substance abuse disorders, 

experiencing homelessness, aging out of foster care, or having 

been involved with the justice system all smoke at disproportion-

ately high rates. Mental health counselors are in an ideal strategic 

position to address tobacco use amongst these populations, as 

they often overlap with the populations we serve.  

 Tobacco use is the leading behavioral cause of death in 

the U.S. (Centers for Disease Control and Prevention [CDC], 

n.d.), and nearly half of all tobacco related deaths are among 

those living with a mental illness or substance abuse disorder 

(Mauer, 2006; Schroeder, 2009). In fact, people living with a   

substance abuse disorder who smoke are more likely to die from 

conditions related to their tobacco use, not their substance use. 

The tobacco related death rates are staggeringly higher than death 

rates for other drugs: over four times higher than all other      

substances combined.     

So how do you integrate tobacco cessation counseling into your 

practice? Maybe you are concerned you do not have any expertise 

in that area. Maybe you are concerned it will take too long or de-

tract from the other services you are providing. The good news is 

you don’t need to be an expert to deliver effective tobacco cessa-

tion interventions in as few as three minutes (U.S. Department of 

Health and Human Services, 2008). With three simple steps (Ask, 

Advise, and Refer) and less than three minutes of you and your 

client’s time, you can provide a life-saving intervention.  

 

 

 

 

 

Step 1: Ask: Systematically ask all of your clients if 

they use tobacco at each visit. A great way to do this 

systematically is to add this question to your          

assessments.  

Step 2: Advise: Recommend to your client that they 

quit, emphasizing the benefits of doing so.  For     

example, “People who quit tobacco experience      

improvements in depression, anxiety, and overall   

quality of life” (Taylor, 2014). 

Step 3: Refer: Refer your client to a tobacco treatment 

program, like the Tobacco Free Florida “Quit Your 

Way” program. 

 

There are several options available in Florida to help your client end their 

relationship with tobacco. The Quit Your Way program 

(www.tobaccofreeflorida.com/quityourway) offers clients the option of 

phone counseling, one-time or multi-session groups, a web quit, and 

texting support. All four options are free, and provide clients with at 

least two weeks’ worth of free nicotine patches. Your local Area Health 

Education Center (AHEC) can provide you with educational materials 

for your clients. You can find your local AHEC and also check to see 

when groups will be available in your area by visiting AHEC’s website at 

www.AHECtobacco.com. If you have clients who are interested, and 

would like to host a group at your agency, reach out to the tobacco    

program manager at your local AHEC. 

If you are interested in providing more intensive treatment for your   

clients, consider becoming a Tobacco Treatment Specialist (TTS). As a 

TTS, you can facilitate your own quit groups and provide more intensive 

tobacco cessation counseling for your clients. The Tobacco Free      

Florida’s Area Health Education Center Tobacco Program at the Florida 

State University College of Medicine hosts TTS training conferences 

across the state. To find out more, visit our website at 

www.med.fsu.edu/ahec. The TTS training schedule for 2018-19 will be 

posted soon.    

 

Writer: Kat Jacobs, MSW, TTS 

FSU College of Medicine Area Health Educa-

tion Center  

 

 

Click  Here To Access References 

 

Doing More for Your Clients: Integrating Tobacco Cessation into Your Practice 
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Check it out! Current FMHCA Treasurer, Dr. Benjamin Keyes, 

takes some time to discuss his background. 

Video highlights: the Green Cross Academy of  Traumatology's 

work in Puerto Rico in the aftermath of  Hurricane Maria, and 

their work with Syrian refugees in Beirut. Also the collaborative 

effort between FMHCA and the Green Cross to introduce a   

Trama education track at the 2018 Annual FMHCA Conference. 

Click Below To Watch 

 https://youtu.be/2Yco-eIcxzs  

 

https://youtu.be/2Yco-eIcxzs
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One of the most challenging things I have had to navigate 

on my journey to licensure as a LMHC in the state of Florida 

has been finding a supervisor that respects the supervision 

relationship.  My experience has not been stellar but I see it 

as an opportunity that has propelled me to enroll in the 

Counseling Education and Supervision Doctoral (Ed D)  

program at Argosy University in Sarasota, FL. I wanted to 

return to school so that I can eventually educate the       

Master’s students that are on their quest to become        

counselors as well as become a Qualified Supervisor.  

Qualified supervisors have influence and power over the  

supervisees. They can foster the supervisee’s passion for the 

field or influence the supervisee in a negative manner.  It is 

important for supervisees to become familiar with the Amer-

ican Counseling Association’s Code of Ethics (ACA, 2014) 

before starting supervision. It is recommended that the    

supervisee become familiar with the ACA Code of Ethics, 

particularly Section F of the code. It is imperative that the 

supervisee be armed with the information on what to expect 

from a supervisor.  In my experience it is important to find a 

supervisor that will provide a supervisee with an informed 

consent document and a supervision contract. Informed 

consent will outline the expectations of the supervisory    

relationship as well as the supervisor’s and supervisee’s     

responsibilities. The supervision contract will provide a brief 

introduction to your supervisor and her/his credentials,   

philosophy of counseling and provide guidelines and        

expectations for the supervision process (ACES, 2011).  

The supervision process is a special relationship that can 

help quiet any fears that you may have and provide guidance 

and encouragement to assist you on the path toward        

licensure. The supervisor will respect your desire to learn, 

time and the therapeutic relationship as they do for his or 

her clients.  Choose wisely, your 

professional future depends on it!! 

Writer: Danielle Proch-Vonbartheld  

 

References 

ACES Best Practices in Clinical Su-

pervision Task Force. (2011, April 22).  

 American Counseling Association. (2014). Code of Ethics. 
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Since 1949, many organizations across the country have observed May as Mental 
Health Awareness Month, reaching a number of people through multiple activities, 
including campaigns, promotion of local awareness events, and screenings process-
es, among others. Additionally, the first week of May is also dedicated to the       
observance of Children’s Mental Health Awareness to focus the fight for better   
answers to the needs of children with mental health illness. 

In the past century, mental health prevention has expanded, deploying in diverse and integrated actions through a 
variety of tools, resources, and activities, and promoting a significant progress in consciousness and quality of   
intervention related-services. However, though attitudes toward mental health issues are changing, and the stigma 
and shame associated with mental health issue have been reduced in the last few years, there is still a lot to do to 
promote acceptance, to create proper support, to prevent negligence, and to encourage people with mental health 
issues and their families to seek professional assistance. In fact, in general many still resist not only seeking help for 
themselves, but even reporting negligence in the care of adult and children with mental illness. 

According to National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI), today millions in the United States live with a mental 
illness condition, with one in five Americans affected by some type of mental health issue, and many believe these 
estimates are low. Despite the efforts of campaigns to promote awareness on and support for mental health and to 
reduce the stigma around mental illness, it is necessary to invest more in specific education through courses,      

academic updates, and advocacy programs.  

Therefore, it is essential counselors became engaged in this month’s activities and in creating strategies 
to collaborate in local community awareness during the entire year. We need to join with other health 
care professionals, governmental authorities, and agencies to help in not only clarifying for population 
the issues regarding mental health illness, but also to spread knowledge on the recognition and           
destigmatization of basic mental illness issues, how to get professional help, and how to report          
negligence in the care of people with mental health illness. Taking small and continuous steps toward 
this important cause and setting achievable goals will help counselors to improve prevention, promoting 
consistent changes in mental health awareness and assistance.    

Paula Lazarim Mental Health Counseling Graduate Student Nova Southeastern University  

Mental Health Awareness Month  



 

 

https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/admin/website/?pageId=1075254
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Increasing Counselor Knowledge of Disabilities:        
Understanding Global Perceptions, Available Re-
sources, and  Engaging in Advocacy    
22 Jun 2018 2:00 PM 

Distance Counseling in Florida 
27 Jul 2018 2:00 PM 

Unsilencing the Voice Within: Expressive Writing as a 
Therapeutic Tool 
24 Aug 2018 2:00 PM 

Pornography Therapeutic Interventions 
28 Sep 2018 2:00 PM 

LMHC Exam Preparation 

26 Oct 2018 2:00 PM 

Creativity in Cross-Cultural Supervision   
25 May 2018   
2:00 PM - 4:00 PM CE Broker Tracking #: 20-601731   

The presentation will focus on constructivist and common factors approach of  using creative interven-

tions in cross-cultural supervision. Attendees will learn how supervisors using constructivist approach 

can add meaning and knowledge in developing or creating something in cross-cultural supervision. 

Common factors approach also add an additional impetus when using in cross-cultural supervision. 

Hence, common factors (like therapeutic relationship, clients’ factors, etc.) help facilitate the supervi-

sion process, especially when supervising someone from a diverse culture. 

Learning Objectives: 

Attendees will learn how to use different creative techniques like metaphor, puppetry, sand tray etc 

Attendees will learn know how constructivist and common factor approach is effective in cross-

cultural supervision 

Attendees will learn the gaps in the research so far for about the non-traditional approaches in cross-

cultural supervision 

Attendees will learn the implications and suggestions for future research 

  Don't miss out! Register here: https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/event-

2749826/Registration 

 

https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/event-2749826/Registration
https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/event-2749826/Registration
https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/admin/website/?pageId=1075392
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Jackson’s ALL WELLness Services, LLC  

“Transforming lives, one individual and family at a time.”  

Professional Services (for professional men and women) 

Research Presentations 

Based on Dr. Daniella Jackson’s qualitative multiple-case study  

Supervision for Florida Mental Health Counselor Interns  

Dr. Daniella Jackson utilizes a strength-based model for intern supervision  

   Professional Meetings    

Every other Month   

Mental Health Counseling Services (for adult men and women)  

Dual disorders, addictions (i.e., alcohol, illicit substances, food, technology), addiction related 

problems, impact of  addictions on self, ACOAs, adult children of  addicts, early and long-term 

recovery problems, codependency, and more     

Individual Therapy  

Group Therapy  

Family Therapy  

Health Coaching Services (for adult men and women)  

For professional women, university students, graduate students, doctoral students (before and 

during the dissertation phase), parents, grandparents, women before, during and after pregnancy, 

women over 40, and more 

Individualized Wellness Sessions  

Wellness Classes  

              JAWS Pregnancy Class – face-to-face class 

JAWS Family Class (for men and women) – face-to-face and online classes    

JAWS Longevity Class (for women over 40) – face-to-face and online classes       

Daniella Jackson, Ph.D., LMHC 

Jackson’s ALL WELLness Services, LLC 

Founder, Owner, and CEO 

Researcher  

Licensed Mental Health Counselor  

Qualified Supervisor for Florida Mental Health Counselor Interns  

Certified Health Coach  

7813 Mitchell Boulevard, Suite 106 

New Port Richey, Florida 34655 

Phone #: (727) 767-9850 / Fax #: (727) 767-9851  

Web: www.daniellajackson.com 

Email: daniella@daniellajackson.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/JacksonsAllWellness/     

http://www.daniellajackson.com
mailto:daniella@daniellajackson.com
https://www.facebook.com/JacksonsAllWellness/
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FMHCA Annual Conference 

January 31st– February 2nd, 2018 in Lake Mary, 

Orlando 

PRESENTER PROPOSALS DUE BY       

JULY 1 

FMHCA’s goal is to provide education, legislative 

oversight, and networking opportunities, our An-

nual Conference provides an opportunity for ad-

vanced professional training. 

Take advantage of this opportunity and present at 

the FMHCA 2019 Annual Conference! 

Possible Dynamic Approaches May Cover: 

 Behavioral and Mental Health  

 Expressive and Creative Therapies 

 Approaches to Healing  

 Multicultural Counseling 

 Innovative Treatments and Skill Building  

      Practice 

 EMDR and Trauma Work 

 Substance Abuse  

 Military and Veteran Mental Health 

 Ethics, Domestic Violence , HIV, Laws & 

Rules 

 Mediation  

 Social Media  

 Homelessness  

 Evidence Based Interventions  

 Best Practice for Individuals with Autism  

Legal Issues/Family Law  

Grief and Loss  

Post Partum Depression  

And Many More! 

Benefits of Presenting:  

Presenters will receive a $50 discount on conference   

registration. 

Promotion of your name and credentials on our website 

and in all electronic and print marketing  materials, where 

appropriate. 

Recognition of your expertise by FMHCA and by other  

industry professionals 

Networking opportunities. 

Presenter Eligibility: 

To be considered, presenters must have professional  

qualifications in good standing with their professional 

regulatory board, if  applicable, possess the technical ex-

pertise necessary to present on a subject effectively, and 

meet one or more of the following: 

Have received specialized graduate or post-graduate level  

training in subject of presentation; and/or 

Have extensive experience including at least five years of   

practical application or research involving subject of   

presentation 

Submit a Proposal to be a Presenter: 

Submit on-line at https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/Call-

for-Presentations 

Please Submit Questions at office@FLmhca.org or  

Call 561-228-6129 

https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/Call-for-Presentations
https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/Call-for-Presentations


https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/admin/website/?pageId=1075156
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We Need Your Help!!!! 
Benefits for using a Lobbyist- but we cannot do this alone and need your 
attention 
Florida Mental Health Counselors Association benefits from using a   
lobbyist to get our voice heard in government. Your voice is important 
to us! Our membership fee’s help to support our legislative presents and 
contribute in making a difference for our members and the client’s we 
serve. Did you know that lobbyists can take your message to Congress? 
Lobbyists enable organizations to draft legislation, develop strategies for 
new regulations, connect and stay informed, and proactively reach out to 
elected officials prior to new policies  being drafted. Florida Mental 
Health Counselors Association is asking that you take a look at the       
direction of our healthcare and industry, wont you help us make a         
difference? 

Re-new your membership today 
Ask a colleague to join FMHCA www.FLMHCA.org 

http://www.flmhca.org/
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Thank You to our Amazing Sponsors! 
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Advertise On Our Website & In Our Newsletter!  

Increase your professional exposure by becoming a FMHCA sponsor! 

FMHCA's website gets hundreds of hits a day from members, nonmembers, and prospec-

tive members.  Becoming a sponsor with FMHCA lets other professionals know that 

you're out there - it's a terrific way to network and grow as a professional.  

There are two ways to becoming a sponsor - you can purchase a flashing banner across 

the top of our pages or one of the sponsor blocks at the bottom of our website pages.  

Best of all, you get a full year of sponsorship for one low price! 

Artwork must be submitted in one of the following formats: png, jpg, tif, tiff, or psd.  

After you have completed payment, submit your artwork to us at  

office@flmhca.org 

mailto:office@flmhca.org
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https://fmhca.wildapricot.org/Committees
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/incorporating-trauma-informed-care-approach-into-clinical-practicesupervision-registration-44891760464
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https://www.nbfe.net/event-2800920



